

26 January 2023

Dear Parent/Career,

RE: Bournemouth Year 10 Maths Enrichment Morning

I am excited to say Oak Academy have confirmed spaces at a Maths enrichment morning in partnership with the AMSP.

Students are invited to spend the morning at Bourne Academy with other students from schools across Dorset and will receive a welcome talk about taking Maths beyond GCSE. They will then be participating in a team Maths competition; and listen to a talk by mathematician and musician Ben Sparks on 'The Creation of Number'.

Places are limited and will be assigned on a first come first served basis. We have a maximum of 15 places. We will arrive between 9:00-9:15 and return to Oak for 12:30-12:45.

Students will be able to access Oak's canteen for hot food at their normal lunch time. However, there is a morning break and students are welcome to bring a snack to eat then.

Students are expected to wear full academy uniform and arrive at Oak as normal at 8:30am. They will be taken by minibus to Bourne Academy and a member of staff will travel with the group and be present at all times.

This is an exciting opportunity to gain insight into Maths beyond the GCSE level. If your child would like to attend, please use this link to complete a short MS Forms survey which will collect your permissions: Year 10 Enrichment Morning Consent Survey.

This survey will close Monday evening, and students will be informed of their places on Tuesday 31st January.

If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Lansley

Assistant Curriculum Leader - Maths

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

